UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Emm e

Office of the Secretary

June 1, 2005

Mr. Yang Wang
117 Inverrary Drive
Blue Bell, PA 19422

Re: CompUSA Inc.
FTC File No. 022-3278

Dear Mr. Wang:

Thank you for your March 24, 2005, letter commenting on the Federal Trade
Commission's proposed consent order with CompUSA Inc. Your letter was placed on the public
record pursuant to Section 2.34 of the Commission's Rules of Practice and was given careful



